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Healthy Marriage Receives  
Video Festival Award 

 

Sheboygan, Wis. ─ May 8, 2008 - Healthy Marriage recently received a 2008 WAPC Video      
Festival Award from the Wisconsin Association of PEG Access Channels, a premiere        
association for public, education and government channels in Wisconsin.  
 
Award winners were recognized during the 
association’s 10th annual Video Festival 
Awards Banquet, held over the weekend at 
the Radisson Paper Valley Hotel in Appleton.  
 

Healthy Marriage, produced by Great        
Marriages for Sheboygan County Executive 
Director Charlene Lammers, has won an 
award of merit in the talk show category for its 
outstanding programming. Judges critique the 
programming in nine areas ranging from    
content and design to technical qualities.  
 
The Healthy Marriage Program airs every 
Tuesday morning at 9:30am (this is a new 
time) and Thursday evening at 8:30pm on 
WSCS TV-8 in Sheboygan. 

Left to right: Director Keary Kautzer, Producer Charlene Lammers, 
Production Coordinator Scott Mealiff 

Healthy Marriage is produced by Great Marriages for Sheboygan County         
Executive Director Charlene Lammers. GMSC is dedicated to strength-
ening,   enriching and supporting marriages in Sheboygan County. It is 
located at 607 South 8th Street in Sheboygan. For more information call 
920-783-3660 or visit the website at www.Great-Marriages.org. 

 

http://www.great-marriages.org/

